Collector tour — Severns Garage Saturday, July 12, 2008

Please join us on Saturday, July 12" on our annual summer collector tour. This year, members Gary
and Margarita Severns have invited us to see their collection of Packards and other fine automobiles. The
“Severns Garage” is located in Long Beach so it should not too warm. This is a joint tour with the Southern
California Region of the Classic Car club of America and jointly, we expect a large turnout as we have seen on
past collector tours.

Gary and Margarita’s fine collection of over 20 automobiles is “housed” in a equally fine building
complete with art work, automotive memorabilia and service facilities — we all want (need?) such a collection
and “garage” — don’t miss seeing this one! And, Gary has arranged for us to visit a neighboring collection and
facility to see Bob and Pam’s collection of “fast” cars.

A catered lunch from a local restaurant, featuring authentic Italian food and salads will be served at
the garage.

Gary and Margarita encourage everybody to bring their Packard or Classic (or other collectable) as
there is ample parking space’s in front of the garage and in an adjacent secure lot and everybody can enjoy not
only the cars that are inside the garage but the ones that our members bring that will be parked outside.

We meet at the Severns Garage at 1390 Freeman Ave., Long Beach, CA 90804 (see directions on the
reverse side of this notice). Plan to arrive by 10:30am. Lunch will be at 12:00.

We look forward to seeing you on the tour, bring a friend!

The cost of the tour, including lunch, is $35.00 per person. Please respond by July 2" as we need to give the
caterers a count by July 3™.

Questions? Call Robert Escalante (714) 543-2980 or Jay Johnson (626) 968-1415 x203 or (626) 780-6397 or (626) 961-8096 or
email jjohnson@metroparkusa.com (note Jay is out of town until June 28™)

Please make reservations at $35.00 per person in name of

My check for $ payable to So. Cal. Region P.I. is enclosed.

I will drive my Packard.

Your cell # (optional)

please send reservations by: July 2,2008 please sign Disclaimer on back
Mail to: Robert Escalante, 302 French St, Santa Ana, CA 92701 (714) 543-2980




